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We educators are literally begging you for support on house bill 3427!!! PLEASE
help fund our future. Please care about today's youth, about the souls and faces
of the children who sit in our classrooms. You have no idea how many students
and families will benefit from your support. 

When teachers suffer due to the cutting of personnel, programs and supplies,
our students and their families suffer as well. All this suffering takes a
terrible toll on our communities and on our state. 

What kind of future are we preparing for with oversized classrooms that lack
the personnel and time to deliver individualized support? Kids are worth our
efforts to support HB 3427! Our future as a state is worth it! 

Thanks for reading and supporting all of our state's hard-working and dedicated
educators and administrators. Best of all, thanks for voting to support our kids
and their education. Sincerely, Christy Wilson (teacher and parent)
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